Stephanie Hesford

From: Ruth Eschmann QNN
Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2015 11:49 AM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: Gteyhound racing cruelty

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

| have no direct knowledge of cruelty in greyhound racing, but am appalled at the stories appearing in the media.
Our society seems to be getting more and more uncaring towards not only animals but also people.

If we can stop the cruelty to animals, perhaps it will change the attitude of adults who do not care sufficiently to
protect their families from abuse.

Humans were not created to torture other species; it is time we all took a stand.

Sincerely,
Ruth Eschmann

Sandy Bay, TAS 7005



